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To Whom it may Concern
 
It has been brought to my attention that West Lothian Council are considering the area of
contaminated land between Tarbert and Teviot Drive in Murieston Valley for development.
 If this is the case, I wish to register my objection to this matter for the reasons already expressed
to the Council over the last few years.  Three previous applications to develop this ground have
already failed and I cannot see any new reason why this current review should be successful. 
Surely the health and wellbeing of all residents in Murieston Valley should take precedence and
accordingly the area in question should be de-zoned for any future development.
The reference in this matter is  H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbert Drive. 
 
R. Whitson, .




